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This is a request under the Freedom of Information Law for the following: 

• The complete research and any analysis and/or reports done by Phillips Lytle to review whether it was possible 
to sue the Investigative Post, a news organization. 

• Any Phyllips Lytle fact checking of Investigative Post stories, and all related advisory reports. 
• The separate environmental review of water safety completed by Phillips Lytle, referenced in the June 16, 2018, 

Buffalo News story pasted here: http:{{buffalonews.com{2018{06{16{case-study-of-how-the-water-authority­
broke-transparency-Iawsl 

• Emalls to and from former Executive Director Earl Jann, current and former ECWA Board members and ECWA 
administrators that include the keywords or discuss matters related to "Investigative Post", "WIVB" "Heaney" 
and "Dan Telvock." 

Please provide these documents as they become available instead of waiting until all documents are gathered to send at 
one time. The law provides ECWA five (5) days to acknowledge receipt of this FOIL request and 20 days to provide the 
documentation. 

The Erie county Water Authority has promised a new "gold standard" of transparency. Releasing these work products is 
one way of meeting that standard. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Telvock 
(W) 716-879-4833 
(C) 540-645-0101 
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